The children are now in their new classes Bluebell Class with Mrs Clampitt and Lavender Class
with Miss Rowlands and Mrs Morrison.

This week we have enjoyed the excitement of our storybox and reading the story 'Oh No,
George!' The children have responded really well to positive praise and enjoyed receiving class
Dojo points and moving their names onto our class rainbow. We are encouraging the children to
try their best, work hard, be kind, and help others.

Here are our Ask Me About... moments for the last few days...
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e Class Dojos and our rainbow
e Storymaps
e Our phonics sounds: s,a,t p

Homework:
Whilst not compulsory, we do encourage children to continue their learning at home.

Maths:
This week our number of the week has been 1. We have been looking at using the number 1 in
many different ways. For example, paying for our snack using 1p coins.

e You could go on a number 1 hunt.

e Find 1p coins and count them out to 10.

We have also looked at sorting different objects into sets or groups.

Can you sort different objects into groups? For example, go on a nature walk and collect acorns
and conkers. Can your child them sort them into a set of acorns and a set of conkers?

We would love to see your photographs to display on our Maths Working Wall in class.

Favourite Book:

On Wednesday 27™ September, please can your child bring in their favourite book from home.
We will be sharing the book with our friends in class and reading them together. Remember to
pop your name inside the book, you are welcome to leave them in school for a couple of days to
enjoy, or take them home that evening.

Have a good weekend. See you next week.
Many thanks,
The F2 Team



